
 

 

 

Belgrade, March 1, 2018      To members of Karate  Federation of Balkan 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

We inform you that for technical reasons there was a change in the hall for Balkan Seniors Championship. New 

hall, where Balkan Seniors Championship will be held, is Bagcilar Olympic Hall. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karate Federation of Balkan   

Slavoljub Piper, general secretary 

 

 


